
Summer Reading Requirement for Middle School Students

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please fill out the form below to acknowledge your child has completed the

summer reading requirement for 2024. Each child was required to read two

or three books prior to the start of school.

Please send your child to school with their favorite summer reading book and

their own library card on the first day of school. Please do not loan them

your card. Each student needs their own card.

My child,_____________________________, has satisfactorily

completed the summer reading requirement for St. Anne School and has a

personal library card.

Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________



Student Signature: ______________________________________


